

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

LONG BRANCH PUBLIC SCHOOLS
540 Broadway, Long Branch, New Jersey 07740

"Together We Can, Juntos Nós Podemos, Juntos Podemos"

FRANCISCO E. RODRIGUEZ
Superintendent of Schools

PETER E. GENOVESE III, RSBO, QPA
School Business Administrator
Board Secretary
732-571-2868 x 40100
Fax: 732-229-0797

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE FY2022 PROPOSED BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of Education of the Long Branch School District on the Proposed Budget for the school year 2021/2022. This hearing will take place at the Historic High School, 391 Westwood Avenue, Long Branch, New Jersey, on April 28, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. Action will be taken at this meeting with regard to the budget and other agenda items.

Peter E. Genovese III, RSBO, QPA

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary

Publication Date:

April 19, 2021